
Follow us on social media
and at Ventresslibrary.org
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If you have any questions, please email
Tori the Teen Services Librarian:

vgellman@marshfield.ocln.org
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Teen Board Game Night:
 5:00 pm

Teen Leaders Meeting:
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Library CLOSES
for renovations

EARLY RELEASE DAY:  
Galaxy Jars! 1:00 pm

Hydro Dip Mugs: 
1:00 pm

Book Swap Party: 
5:00 pm



December Events




Teen Board Game Nights!
Are you a pro at Settlers of Catan? Does playing Uno for hours with your
friends sound like the ideal night out on the town? Come to the Ventress
Memorial Library for Teen Board Game Night! Choose a game from our
collection and play the night away! If there's a game you want to make
sure is available for board game night, email the title of the game to
Tori!

White Board Polls in The Teen ZoneTVs! Meeting

TVs!
the

Winter Book Swap!

Hydro-Dip Mugs

Makerspace Open Hours!!!




Come in every week to cast your vote and see what other
Marshfield teens think about everything from movie genres to
types of fruit!

The TVs! are the Teen Leaders of Ventress Memorial
Library! Join us for our monthly meetings where we
discuss programming, books to add to the collection,
events, and more!

Are you interested in volunteering? Stop by the Teen Zone to
pick up a volunteer application!

Join us in The Teen Zone for an end of the year book swap and pizza
party! All books will be provided by the library so all you need to do is
show up and get excited :)

Come to The Teen Zone to make your own hydro-dipped mug using
nail polish! You can use your mug for your favorite coffee/tea or give
it as a holiday gift! No two mugs will be the same :)

Spots are limited and registration is required!

The Ventress Memorial Library is getting a long-awaited makeover! This winter all of our 20-year-old
carpeting will be getting replaced. This requires a lengthy closure due to the presence of asbestos under

the old carpeting. We will close December 16th and reopen in February 2023.



During this period, the library will be completely closed and we will not be able to lend any of our
physical items through interlibrary loan. Marshfield patrons will still be able to place holds on items s and

pick them up at the Duxbury Free Library or another preferred OCLN library.

Galaxy Jars!

Come celebrate early release day at the library by making your own
galaxy jars! 

Spots are limited and registration is required!


